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The Rotary Club of Eden

PO Box 3212

Eden, NC  27289

“Service Above Self”


2012 EDEN ROTARY SCHOLARSHIP

The Rotary Club of Eden joins with your family, friends and teachers in offering to you our congratulations upon the completion of your education at Morehead High School.  This is an exciting time in a young person’s life, and we wish you every success in your continuing education and professional career.

This year, Eden Rotary will award two scholarships to two graduating seniors from Morehead High School.  The first scholarship will be a $1,500 scholarship to a graduating senior.  The second scholarship will be a $500 scholarship to a graduating senior who will be attending Rockingham Community College.  In order to be considered for this scholarship, the students must have a minimum Grade Point Average (GPA) of 3.0 (on a 4.0 scale).  
While scholastic achievement is part of the selection process, an even larger portion is based on the students who best exemplify the Rotary motto, “Service Above Self”.  Applicants who can demonstrate where they have volunteered and given back to their community, church, school, clubs or civic organizations will be strongly considered.  Your application should clearly list the organizations where you have been a member, as well as the office(s) you may have held in these organizations.  
Please fill out the application entirely.  We would prefer that the application be typewritten.  Feel free to use additional pages if necessary.  Please be sure to clearly mark any additional pages with your name and phone number.  
In some instances, the selection of the scholarship recipients will be based on an interview of the finalists.  This interview will be scheduled once all of the applications have been received and reviewed by the scholarship committee.
These scholarships are not a cash award, but instead will be paid from the club directly to a qualifying institution of higher learning.  The scholarship winners must attend a post-secondary school.  If the first-place winners do not attend, then the runners-up will be awarded the scholarship.
Should you have any questions regarding this application, please contact your Guidance Counselor.  Our scholarship committee will then be contacted.  

Good luck!
Applications must be completed and returned to the Guidance Counselor’s Office by April 15th, 2012.  The scholarship will be awarded at the annual ceremony in May.
Applications (in Microsoft Word format) may be downloaded at the following website:

http://www.rotary7690.org/Clubs/EdenRotaryClub.shtm
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